Temporary Traffic Order — Ancrum Drive
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The following temporary traffic order comes from the City Council.

There’s a bit of background to this one! The work is to be undertaken by
Scottish Water to repair a collapsed manhole in the middle of the street in
Ancrum Drive.

I am grateful to the City Council who, at my request following concerns from
residents when the temporary cover moved away from the hole, attended to move
it back over the substantial hole in the road.

The original date for the work was not until 26th July and I viewed that as
totally unacceptable — a month away — given the location of the problenm,
challenge for vehicles getting past given the cones around the temporary
cover, the cones themselves moving and the extent of the hole.

I asked the City Council to request that Scottish Water get the permanent
repair done ASAP and am pleased to say the work will now be undertaken and
completed this Wednesday.

Temporary Traffic Order :

THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 — SECTION 14(1)


http://www.government-world.com/temporary-traffic-order-ancrum-drive/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-fp-DuWkSeD0/YNcpgfvuipI/AAAAAAAAdZM/p2tdbKaZ86AW0ucdgSn2QvG75o6Cx0MkwCLcBGAsYHQ/s497/Ancrum%2BDrive.jpg

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of Scottish Water repair works being
carried out HEREBY PROHIBIT the driving of any vehicle in Ancrum Drive
(outside number 47), Dundee.

This notice comes into effect on Wednesday 30 June for one day.
Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained.

Alternative routes for vehicles are available via Tullideph Road / Ancrum
Road.

For further information contact 433082.

Executive Director of City Development

Dundee City Council



